
 

February 20-24 

Principal's Weekly 

 



Rodeo Week!   

It is a short week, so let's make is a great one! We will have three full days of instruction with a Dress 

Down day on Wednesday for NHS.  The theme is... Yeehaaww! - so break out those hats, jeans, plaid 

shirts, and ostrich leather boots!  Three members of our Women's Choir had the honor of performing at 

regionals this past weekend, and if you had a chance to go, you will agree that it was amazing!  

Congratulations, Tyjae, Katelyn, and Clair!  Would you like to show your support for AOT teachers?! Do 

you have any extra snacks or school supplies that could use a new home? Consider donating them! 

Starting this month, PAC and the Sunshine Committee will sponsor an Appreciation Cart. Help us fill the 

cart with goodies for teachers and their classroom! Even a single extra red marker goes a long way! Drop 

off any supplies with Mrs. Dool in the main office; if you have any questions, please contact Mr. Saxon - 

msaxon@aoths.net. Thank you!  We do not have school this Thursday and Friday, so have a great four-

day weekend!  - Pavlich  

 

This week: 

• February 22 

- Dress Down Day for Yearbook 

• February 23-24 

- Rodeo Break: NO SCHOOL 

Next week: 

• February 27 

- Soccer practice starts! 

• March 1 

- Early Release Day 

• March 3 

- History professor is visiting Mrs. Krohn's World History classes 

• March 4 (the only day of the year that is a command! March forth!) 

- Festival of Books at the University of Arizona! Come visit us at our booth! 



Sponsor Spotlight! 

 

 

 



 

Counselor's Corner 

 



 

 



“Those who say it can’t be done are usually interrupted by others doing it.” – James Baldwin 

For any questions please contact Mr. Pavlich. 

 

Academy of Tucson High School 

10720 E. 22nd Street 

Tucson, Az, 85748 

(520) 733 - 0096 

mpavlich@aoths.net 

 

Visit us on the web at www.academyoftucson.com   

 

https://www.academyoftucson.com/
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